REPUBLIC OF ESTONIA
PoLICE AND BORDER GUARD BOARD

Mr. Ebrima Mboob Ourref /A 112024 o 1.5-2/ 4085 =4
The Gambia Immigration Department

21 OAU Boulevard Street

Banjul, The Gambia

Letter of Congratulations

Dear Mr. Mboob,

Firstly, on behalf of the Estonian Police and Border Guard Board, 1 would like to congratulate
you for your promotion as the Director General of The Gambia Immigration Department.
During the years, 1 had a very pleasant and fruitful cooperation with your predecessor Mr.
Touray. I assure you that we intend to keep the level of engagement and support between our
institutions under your leadership as well.

Secondly, I would like to bring to your attention that on the occasion of the 106th anniversary
of the Estonian National Police on 12 November 2024, [ have decided to give a personal
Certification of Appreciation to three officers of The Gambia Immigration Department:

1. Deputy Commissioner Hatab Bojang;
2. Chief Superintendent Pa Ousman Manneh;
3. Chief Inspector Darboe Samsedeen.

Named officers have been recognized for their invaluable support and cooperation with the
European Return Liaison Officer (EURLO). They have assisted in successfully implementing
operational procedures, opened communication channels and shared knowledge about your
country and environment. Officers have represented your Department internationally on the
highest level and contributed to enhancing the bilateral cooperation of our institutions.

Our Liaison Officer in The Gambia will stay in close contact with you to arrange the handover
of the Certificates.

With this positive note, please accept my sincere appreciation to your efforts and kind
cooperation. I am looking forward to personal engagements in the near future.

Yours sincerely

Egert Belitsev
Police Colonel
Director General
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